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According to Article 19(5) of Regulation (EU) 2019/943 of the European Parliament and Council of 

5 June 2019 on the internal market for electricity, every year National Regulatory Authorities shall inform 

ACER and shall publish a report regarding the amounts and the use of congestion income. 

The total amount of the congestion income from January 1st to December 31st 2022 of the transmission 

system operator, ČEPS, a. s., reached the total value of 272,77 mil. EUR. 

The amount of 272,77 mil. EUR also includes the Remuneration of non-nominated Long-Term 

Transmission Rights. 

All of the congestion income from the previous year was allocated in pursuant with Article 19(2) b) of 

Regulation (EU) 2019/943 of the European Parliament and Council of 5 June 2019 on the internal market 

for electricity for maintaining or increasing cross-zonal capacities through optimisation of the usage of 

existing interconnectors by means of coordinated remedial actions and for covering the costs resulting 

from network investments that are relevant to reduce interconnector congestion. 

The network tariff setting is not affected by the congestion income. 

The Energy Regulatory Office verifies the congestion income value from January 1st to December 31st 2022 

used for network tariff setting is in the line with Regulation (EU) 2019/943 of the European Parliament and 

Council of 5 June 2019 on the internal market for electricity. 

 



 

 

 


